From: Sonja Zupanec <szupanec(@islandstrust.bc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 7:32 AM

To: webposting <webposting@islandstrust.bc.ca>
Subject: Fw: Short Term Rental

Please post to the Hornby OCP/LUB project page under correspondence. Thank you!

From: Angelika Mohr |

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 3:50 AM
To: Alex Allen; Grant Scott; Sonja Zupanec; Timothy Peterson
Subject: Short Term Rental

Dear Members of the Island Trust,

short term vacation rentals allow many families as we are one of them to afford a house on
Hornby Island. Please leave the rental unit number as they are now.

Yours truly
A. MohrVon meinem iPad gesendet

Fw: Short Term Rental



